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rELEASE OF THE PRE-ELECTION ECONOMIC
and fiscal outlook (pefo)
Wednesday, 20 April 2022
[bookmark: _GoBack]Consistent with the requirements of the Charter of Budget Honesty Act 1998, the Treasury and the Department of Finance released the Pre-election Economic and Fiscal Outlook (PEFO) today, Wednesday 20 April 2022.
It is available on the Treasury website and the Department of Finance website.
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